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Fall into Christmas – As summer winds down, fall and the holidays start to enter our minds 

whether it is the start of school, harvest cooking or holiday preparations. Satt Cat Bags has 
worked hard over the summer to create new designs and tweak old ones to help you find that 
perfect bag for those special events and people in your life.  With our motto of "custom bags of 
personal distinction", any bag of our now 43 designs can be made to your specifications.  Of 
course, those traditional mitten bags, pillowcases and gift bags are popular every year, but here 
are a few ideas to help clients expand their thinking to find just that perfect bag for fall and the 
holidays! 
 

Jewelry Bag –  
This exciting new design is offered in two sizes to accommodate traveling jewelry 
needs.  Each circular bag is made with inside pockets for earrings, bracelets or 
necklaces and can be made in your favorite color or fabric choice. When paired 
with some shoe bags in matching fabrics, packing for travel suddenly gives style to 
organization, not to mention personalization!  

 
Mini Tote Bags –  
These little bags look like mini shopping bags with fabric handles and square 
bottoms.  Just over 4” tall, they make perfect party favors for any event.  Although 
shown here in a Halloween print, they can also be made in a coordinating fabric 
choice for holidays, showers or any gathering that you want to impress your family 
or guests.  They are also perfect for housing a gift card for someone special on 
your list.  Have their name embroidered on the bag for an extra personal touch! 
 

 

Purse Bags –  
This design was originally created as a small favor for a ladies luncheon to hold 
chocolates.  By changing the fabric choice and decorative button, it can easily 
coordinate to any season or event.  This little bag, at just over 3” tall without the 
handle, is perfect not only for a ladies luncheon or shower, but also for a little 
girl’s party or even a special tree ornament!     
 

 
(Halloween Trick-or-Treat) Tote Bag –  
An obvious new design at Satt Cat Bags is the (Halloween Trick-or-Treat) Tote Bag made 
in a reversible bag format.  When sized for a child, it is the perfect personal tote for 
gathering all those sweet treats on Halloween night.  And again, this bag design totally 
changes its look by simply changing the Halloween fabric to your choice – be it in your 
wedding colors for a wedding attendant gift bag, a Christmas fabric for your holiday 
needs or a favorite print to haul and show off your hobby necessities. 
 
 

 
Wine Bag –  
Our wine bag in two different designs is truly a staple at Satt Cat Bags for not 
only weddings, but also the holidays.  The perfect hostess or thank you gift is 
made when you add the wine or champagne of your choice and have the 
personalization embroidered on the bag.  Cheers!   
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Mew! 

 

             

 
This past summer, Satt Cat Bags was proud to 
make its first overseas shipment!  Twenty bags, 
with embroidered French and American flags 
were delivered to France for a reunion between 
foreign exchange students and their families. 
 
     Oui!  Merci, Sue! 
 
 

  
    
Be sure to look for the 2015 Car 
Shop Power Trip and their 

commemorative bags.  52 cars with 
100 travelers will be leaving 
downtown Moline on September 
11th on their 10th and final trip 
together.  Satt Cat Bags has been a 
proud contributor for the last 5 
years.  Travel  safe! 
 

         
 

Satt Cat Bags is very excited.............. 

to introduce the Kitten (new baby) Welcome 
Bundle!  We have been providing gifts for new 
babies for the past 4 years and are now 
providing a ‘bundle’ option for one price.  Clients 
can pick any 3 of the following 6 choices to 
personalize and include for the new baby. 
   

 Mitten Bag 
 Bunny Bag 
 Halloween Tote 
 Tooth Fairy Bag 
 Small Toy/Supply Bag 
 Mini Nana Blankie 

 
Personalization not only includes fabric 
selections, but also can include the baby’s 
name, birth date or even a paw print!  Welcome 
to the World, Little One from Satt Cat Bags! 

           
 
 
 

         
 

It is sincerely my pleasure to design and sew for you, the client.  I have met wonderful people 
who have shared heartwarming stories as to why that want something for that special person or 
event.  I feel blessed to be included in that part of their history and be able to add the detail to 
make their gift or event truly personal.  Thank you. 
 

To kick off your holiday season, please be sure to check out Satt Cat Bags’ ornament donation 
to the 30th Annual Quad City Arts Festival of Trees fundraiser this coming November. 
 

AND............of course, check out our history, more pictures and information on our website at 

www.sattcatbags.com or contact me direct at lms@sattcatbags.com or 309.230.7941.  
 
later, 
lms 
          
Leanne Satterthwaite   
Owner  
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